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March 14, 2019 

 
Honorable Members of the Kansas Legislature, 

 
We write to you in support of the Kansas Board of Regents funding request, which would add $50 
million in state support for state universities and $27 million for Washburn University, community 
colleges and technical colleges. 

Our businesses need a skilled workforce to remain competitive and grow. As an organization that works 
closely to bridge the gap between industry and academia, we are acutely aware that Kansas companies 
are struggling to find enough workers with the education and skillsets required for success in the life 
science and healthcare industries. Difficulties in hiring qualified workers pose serious challenges for our 
stakeholders in both the short and long term. 

This talent shortage is a crisis nationally, and particularly in Kansas. Life science employers rely upon the 
universities, community colleges and technical colleges in our state to provide a workforce that can help 
our businesses compete nationally and around the world. We believe that increasing investment in 
higher education will improve our talent pipeline in Kansas, and make Kansas an attractive place to start, 
grow or relocate life science and healthcare businesses. 

Kansas businesses have a long history of innovation, entrepreneurship and hard work. We are proud to 
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economic growth. 



   

 

 
 

March 14, 2019 
 
Honorable Members of the Kansas Legislature, 
 
We write to you in support of the Kansas Board of Regents



 

 

March 18, 2019 
 
Honorable Members of the Kansas Legislature, 
 
We write to you in support of the Kansas Board of Regents funding request, which would add 
$50 million in state support for state universities and $27 million for Washburn University, 
community colleges and technical colleges. 
 
Our businesses need a skilled workforce to remain competitive and grow. Increasingly, we are 
struggling to find enough workers with the education and skillsets required for success in our 
industries. Difficulties in hiring qualified workers pose serious challenges for us in both the short 
and long term. 
 
This talent shortage is a crisis nationally, and particularly in Kansas. We rely upon the 
universities, community colleges and technical colleges 



 

 
Dr. Mindy Estes 
CEO, St. Luke’s Health System 
 
Brad Kraft 
President & CEO, Hopkins Manufacturing  
 
W. Russell Welsh 
Chairman Emeritus, Polsinelli 
 
R. Cameron Garrison 
CEO, Lathrop & Gage, L.C. 
 
Betsy Solberg 
Executive Consultant, Fleishman-Hillard 
 
Marc B. Hahn, D.O. 
President & CEO, Kansas City University of 
Medicine and Biosciences 
 
Steve Sloan 
President, MMI Holdings 
 
Jeanine McKenna 
President, Emporia Area Chamber of 
Commerce 
 
Dick Coleman, 
CEO, Miller's Professional Imaging (MPix) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Anne D. St. Peter 
Founder, Global Prairie 
 
Bob Regnier 
President & CEO, Bank of Blue Valley 
 
Rich Smith 
President & CEO, Henderson Engineers 
 
Ken Brock 
CEO, Names and Numbers 
 
Gary Shorman 
Chairman & CEO, Eagle Communications  
 
Bob Page 
President and Chief Executive Officer, The 
University of Kansas Health System  
 
Rick Tidwell 
CEO, ValuNet, LLC 
 
Matt Sheets 
Market President – Kansas City, First 
National Bank of Omaha 
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